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3rd June 2024 

 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are really excited to inform you that we have booked a day at the PGL Outdoor Centre 
at Osmington Bay near Weymouth for your child. The school is able to fully fund this visit 
through the Sport Funding we receive meaning that there is no charge to you. Travel will 
be by coach. 
 
The visit will be on Monday 10th June and to make the most of the day we would like to 
leave school at 7.45am return at 5.45pm.  
 
Whilst at the centre we will undertake 4 activities, climbing, buggy building, fencing and 
the giant swing. 
 
All activities are led by qualified and experienced instructors and a member of school staff 
will be with your child at all times. 
 
The experiences will support the PE curriculum, enable us to develop teamwork and 
provide further memories for the children of their time at Puddletown First School. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please give your consent via your schoolcomms 
account by Friday 7th June. 
 
Please note due to the timings of the day Local Food Links are unable to provide a 
replacement packed lunch. Therefore, please ensure you send in a disposable lunch for 
your child. 
 
If you have any questions about the visit please do not hesitate to contact the school. A kit 
list is attached. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Crankshaw 

 

 
Kit List 

 

 Disposable packed lunch, drinks and snacks for the day  

 Sun cream and sunhat 

 Old outdoor clothes to wear on the day – long sleeves and long trousers  

 Warm top and coat 

 A bag or rucksack to carry kit in. 
 

 

 

 


